
3rd - 5th Grade After School Roller Skating 2020

Dear Parents, 
  

 Prairie Elementary School will be offering after school roller skating during the 
month of January 2020 for students in 3rd-5th grade. For safety reasons only 3rd-5th 
graders will skate together. All students are welcome regardless of their skill level, 
especially beginners!! There are 8 sessions. Students may attend as many roller 
skating days as they want. Please choose the days that are most convenient for your 
family.  Roller skating will be held after school from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. in the gym.  

 Students will need skates/roller blades (**If your child’s skates are NEW please 
lace them up at home!) and safety gear (helmets, wrist guards, elbow pads and knee 
pads). Please check to see that your child’s helmet fits securely and rests squarely on 
top of the head.  Roller skating dates are listed below. If you have any questions please 
feel free to contact me! 

Sincerely, 
        Mrs. Lehtman 

January 8 & 9   Wednesday & Thursday   
January 15 & 16   Wednesday & Thursday 
January 22 & 23   Wednesday & Thursday 

   January 27 & 29   Monday & Wednesday 
      
     
Your child needs to bring BOTH the Parent Consent Form for Student Activity/
Athletic Participation AND the transportation form to Mrs. Lehtman to participate. 
    
You may download the PARENT CONSENT FORM off the Prairie homepage. 
......................................................................................................................................................................

       
Student Name_________________________   Grade_______________ 
Teacher__________________    Parent E-mail__________________________ 

After School Roller Skating Transportation Information: 
_______  I will pick up my child from After School Roller Skating. 
_______  I will allow my child to walk home from After School Roller Skating. 
_______  My child goes to Club House after After School Roller Skating. 


